
Hey! 
 
My name is Thomas Hazewindus, I am a final year Industrial Engineering & Management bachelor 
student. Besides my studies, I am very active in student participation. I am in the university council 
on behalf of UReka, and I am a member of the programme committee of IEM. Next to this, I am very 
active within study association Stress, where I was part of the board in 2018-2019.  
 
As member of the faculty council of BMS, I would like to make sure that the small-scaled education 
which we currently offer to our students is maintained. Due to the growth of the university, the 
accessibility of study places, but also the time that lecturers have for a student, is under pressure. I 
believe we should invest in things like this to maintain the small-scaledness and improve our 
education! 
 
With the seven of us, we want to make a difference by using the knowledge and experience related 
to educational and organisational processes that we gained during our board years. Our different 
backgrounds unite expertise, diverse experiences and interests in one enthusiastic team. We actively 
contributed to achieving changes in educational procedures to make sure students are better 
represented in influential advisory bodies throughout our entire faculty. On top of this, the 
understanding that we built up of the way our faculty is organised now, made us realise that we as 
students can and have to act to further improve the current status of student involvement. 
 


